
URE CONTINUES TO FOLLOW CDC, FEDERAL, STATE 
AND LOCAL GUIDELINES

Area schools have started classes in one form or another. Much of our economy has reopened and 
many pre-COVID activities, including high school football, have resumed with safety protocols and 
restrictions.

URE would like to remind everyone that as these contact risks increase, we are continuing to follow the 
CDC, federal, state and local guidelines requiring face coverings and social distancing in our lobby.

We thank you for your continued compliance.
  

  
We are here to assist you. Please contact member services at (800) 642-1826 or 

services@ure.com with any questions or concerns.
 

Please stay safe and healthy.
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